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29th September 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 4 Explorers Drama Workshop 
 

We are delighted to inform you of an exciting opportunity for our Year 4 students to participate in a drama 
workshop offered by South Hill Park on the 17th October.  
 
 
This 90-minute workshop is themed around the explorers we have been studying this half term, including 
notable figures such as Amelia Earhart. Students will have the chance to explore various drama techniques, 
including improvisation and devising, which will not only enhance their understanding of the subject matter but 
also develop their creativity, confidence, and teamwork skills. 

 

To secure the booking with South Hill Park, the £2.39 cost of the workshop will be payable via ParentPay. 
 
 
We believe that this workshop offers a valuable experience that complements our current curriculum, and we 
hope you are as excited about this opportunity as we are.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Venediktou and Mr Luxon 
Year 4  
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